APPENDIX 2

Gale Siviter (Neighbourhood Services)

From: Neil Aston-Baugh <Neil. Aston-Baugh@wmfs.net>

Sent: 03 April 2024 09:25

To: Liquor Licensing; Nick Slym (Neighbourhood Services)

Cc: ronnieswoodfired@gmail.com; Antonia Gillespie; dy licensing; Daniel OKeeffe
(Environmental Health and Trading Standards)

Subject: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Fire Authority representation to a premises licence application

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the council. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.

OFFICIAL

LICENSING ACT 2003
NAME OF PREMISES: Ronnies Wood fired Pizza
ADDRESS: First Floor, 119-120 High Street, Stourbridge DY8 1DT

| refer to the application for the Grant of a Premises Licence, made in respect of the above premises.
| visited the premises on Tuesday 2" April at 11:30am for a pre-arranged appointment but the
applicant failed to attend.

Even though | couldn't fully access the building | can confirm that there are some Fire Safety
issues that affect the licensing Objective of Public Safety.

o The Fire Alarm does not appear to be working correctly
Consequently, The Fire Authority hereby makes representation to the application.
The Fire Authority will not remove its representation until it has been provided with evidence (
such as a suitable certificate) that the fire alarm has been serviced in accordance with BS5839-1
and is working efficiently and effectively.
Should you require any further information or clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me.

In addition to the above, the premises were recently inspected by this Authority and a number of fire
safety issues were identified.

| must inform you (as the licensing Authority) under Article 42 of the Regulatory Reform Fire Safety Order
2005, of any actions that this Authority takes on a premises licenced by you. As the premises are not yet
licenced, the letter does not form part of the representation, but is for your information only. The matters
contained within the letter will be followed up by us to ensure the licensing objective of Public Safety is
further promoted.

Regards

Neil Aston-Baugh

Fire Safety Officer -LEEPS Team
Tipton Fire Station

Alexandra Road

Tipton

West Midlands

DY4 7NZ

Tel: 07973 810 042 or,

0121 380 7500

Email : neil.aston-baugh@wmfs.net
Team Email: LEEPsTeams.Enquiries@wmfs.net
Fire Safety Admin Email firesafety.admin@wmfs.net




